	Auckland Cancer Research Network Seminar

Tuesday March 17th 

Invited Speakers: 

Professor Rob Sutherland
Garvan Institute of Medical Research, Australia 

Oestrogens, the cell cycle and breast cancer
 

Lewis lecture theatre 501-123: 4-5pm 

Followed by drinks & nibbles in the student study room (ground floor Cafe 85). 


We are pleased to announce the next Auckland Cancer Research Network seminar:- 

Oestrogens, the cell cycle and breast cancer

Professor Rob Sutherland, director of the cancer research programme at the Garvan Institute of Medical Research, Australia.

Professor Sutherland has indicated that he would like to meet with members of the ACRN on Tuesday (or Wed morning). He is particularly keen to investigate potential close links between the Network and the Garvan as they are expanding into a new facility in 2011. Please can you contact Nuala Helsby (n.helsby@auckland.ac.nz) if you would like to meet with Rob.

For more information about Professor Sutherland and the Garvan institute's cancer research programme please go to: 

http://www.garvan.org.au/
I am also delighted to announce that the Newmarket Rotary Charitable Foundation will also launch the new annual oncology award prior to the start of seminar and a representative of Newmarket Rotary will give a brief overview about the award.

I hope you can all come along and be involved in this ACRN event.

Dr Nuala Helsby

 

Auckland Cancer Research Network: http://www.fmhs.auckland.ac.nz/faculty/acrn/aboutus/default.aspx
 

